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To the people of northwest Kansas-

I’d like to take this opportunity, as Chief Executive Officer of Nex-Tech Wireless, to thank each 

and every one of our loyal customers for a phenomenal five years. It’s hard to believe it was a 

mere six years ago that our ownership- Rural Telephone, Golden Belt Telephone and Mutual 

Telephone – cared enough for the citizens of rural northwest Kansas to recognize the lack of 

quality wireless services. They understood rural America is often overlooked and underserved 

by the larger companies and knew they deserved better.  

Our commitment to the people of northwest Kansas is to continue to bring you leading-edge 

technology. You deserve the same high-quality services as those living in metropolitan areas 

such as Dallas, Kansas City and even New York City. We would not be where we are today 

without the backing of our loyal customers – and for that, we THANK YOU! We vow to continue 

to bring you the latest technology, superior nationwide coverage, and world-class customer 

service because we care about you.

Nex-Tech Wireless is committed to the communities we serve. We will continue to stand 

hand-in-hand with our employees to promote strong economic development, provide chari-

table contributions, support civic organizations and reinvest in all the communities that we 

serve. Nex-Tech Wireless employees are your family, friends and neighbors. We can think of no 

better place to call “home” than northwest Kansas.

To each of our customers – we thank you for your business. To those who are not yet Nex-Tech 

Wireless customers, I invite you to come in and talk to us. It would be our honor to be your 

wireless provider.

Thank You,

Johnie Johnson
Chief Executive Officer, Nex-Tech Wireless

877-621-2600 • www.nex-techwireless.com

Thank You,


